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Comments: Thank you for taking comments on the development of trail systems in the Jackson Mountain area. I

am a member of Backcountry Hunters and Anglers here in CO and it has been brought to my attention by the

organization that both BHA and Colorado Parks and Wildlife have significant concerns about further trail

development in this area due to the trails running through sensitive deer and elk winter habitat. As CO continues

to boom in population it is critical that we not only maintain sensitive habitat spaces as free from human traffic as

possible, but also enforce those closures. Our wildlife here is the heartbeat of our state, please keep wilderness

conservation as a primary priority when considering the options for this project. Thank you.


